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The sponsors of this bill must have been living in a cave in November of 2024 when 

the voters literally voted down Ranked Choice Voting, they should consider resigning 

from the legislature for even bringing this bill forward. Oregonians don't want to 

change how results come out, they want to have confidence in the legitimacy of 

elections. 

 


